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COVID-19 in the Workplace
NGE Corporate & Securities partner Michael 
Gray recently interviewed Labor & Employment 
partner Sonya Rosenberg on how employers should 
develop vaccine policies for employees, and how to 
maintain a safe work environment.  Michael and Sonya 
discuss whether employers can (or should) mandate 
vaccines for employees, if they should mandate regular 
COVID-19 testing for employees, how employers can 
safely administer vaccines on-site to employees, and 
other important workplace safety topics.
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